 
Dear Colleagues:
 
NSF has issued an updated version of the table entitled NSF Pre-award and Post-award Disclosures Relating to the Biographical Sketch and Current and Pending Support.  The table dated April 20, 2022 updates information on postdoctoral scholars, students, or visiting scholars and differentiates between research activities that are intended for use on the project/proposal being proposed and those that are not.  A definition of honorarium also has been added to the table.  In addition, the Frequently Asked Questions Regarding Current and Pending Support have been updated and new questions have been added.   
 
Any questions regarding these updates should be directed to the Policy Office at policy@nsf.gov. 
 
Regards,
 
Jean Feldman
Head, Policy Office
Division of Institution and Award Support
Office of Budget, Finance & Award Management

